
The ban applies to all businesses and penalties for non-compliance apply*

From 1 September 2021 
QLD BUSINESSES ARE NOT ALLOWED TO SUPPLY:

www.qldplasticsban.com.au

Single-use plastic  
straws & stirrers 

Single-use plastic  
cutlery 

Single-use plastic  
bowls & plates 
 
Expanded polystyrene  
takeaway food containers & cups

SINGLE-USE  
PLASTIC  

ITEMS BAN
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